
Program: GBM

Date: 24th May 2022

Venue: Seminar Hall, Presidency College

No. of Participants: 70+

Rotaract Club of Presidency College conducted a General Body Meeting on 24th May
2022 at 12:40 pm in the college premises.

The meeting started by Rtr. Garima Sharma Secretary collaring the President Rtr.
Sahana Mohan. It was a meeting which was conducted to brief the members about our
upcoming Flagship project Rota Olympics, a sports fundraising event for a cause, we
explained about the various games that will be held. The meeting was also held to
announce the results of Rota Tank and gave an opportunity to the members to share
their experiences of Rota Camp

It was an interactive meeting which helped all the members to interact and get to know
more about the upcoming events.


